execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: Ali Rizza <arizza@thetrustees.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 11:40 AM

To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Trustees Brew Moon Hikes at Menemsha Hills
Hi there,

The Trustees is planning to bring the Brew Moon hikes that are done statewide to Menemsha Hills this
summer. The hike itself would be an hour in which participants mid-hike (no more than 12 each hike) would
receive 1 beer from a local brewery. The dates we have planned for are: July 18th, August 14th,

and September 15th. We'd like to know if this is possible and what permits we would need to ascertain and
other rules we need to follow.

Best,

Ali

Ali Rizza
Chief Engagement Ranger

The Trustees | Martha's Vineyard
860 State Road | Vineyard Haven, MA 02568
arizza@thetrustees.org | 508.693.7662

The 2019 HIKE TRUSTEES Challenge is on.



